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Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you had a great bank holiday weekend... wind and 
rain aside. 
 

Following on from our message last week about achieving 
goals, we were delighted to hear about ex-pupil Favour 
Fawunmi who has been scouted for England’s under 15 squad. 
This is as a result of his perseverance, dedication to training 
and sheer hard-work. On behalf of the school we wish him 
continued success as he exemplifies our school song’s lyrics: “I 
can be anything I want, if I can just believe in me.”  
 

As you know, at Hunters Hall, safeguarding is paramount. This 
week we have had some cases of inappropriate online use 
when outside of school. Within this edition of Snippets, you will 
see some very useful guides relating to WhatsApp, Roblox, 
and general online safety advice.  
 

Did you know that this week has been Teacher Appreciation 
Week? School staff change the lives of children every day, and 
in a year where their presence could be virtual, in-person, or a 
mix of both, their immense work has provided a much-needed 
sense of community and connection.  From embracing remote 
learning to providing emergency childcare, all the while juggling 
the effects of COVID-19 on their family and personal lives as 
well. Being at the heart of our community, we would like to take 
this opportunity to shine a light on their resilience, imagination, 
and unwavering support. 
 

Have a very safe and enjoyable weekend.  
 

Selina Frazer & Michael Kaitell,  
Co-Headteachers 

Summer Term 2021 
 

Friday 14th May – Non uniform day to 
celebrate Eid (wear something special to you) 
 

Thursday 20th May – World Bumble Bee 
Day Dinner Menu 
 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June – Half 
Term Holidays 
 

Monday 7th June – Teacher Training Day – 
school closed to all children 
 

Tuesday 8th June – Children return to 
school 
 

Wednesday 21st July – Last day of the 
academic year. 
 

 

Remember… 

 

Girls’ District Football School Uniform 

On Saturday, the Dagenham 

District Team played 

Wokingham in the league. We 

had a fantastic win of 9-1, 

everyone played well. 

           by 

Dalia, Eva & Rehanna 

School uniform can be purchased every Monday from 3:00-4:00pm in the 
dining hall. 
 

Uniform can also be purchased online:  
www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-
category/schools-and-clubs/hunters-hall-primary/  
 

Or  
 

Telephone: 01992 763679 
Email: info@schooluniformdirect.org.uk 

Parent Hub Attendance 

We would like all 
parents/carers to 
join us on Parent 
Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you 
up to date with what’s going on at school. You’ll 
receive messages, pictures, documents and 
newsletters, all in one handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your app 
store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

Congratulations to 2K in Key Stage 1 who achieved 98.40% 
this week and to 3T in Key Stage 2 with 100% 
 

Class 
Attendance 

% 
Class 

Attendance 
% 

Class 
Attendance 

% 

RB 92.75 2R 92.06 4R 88.24 

RH 97.33 2T 94.44 5A 99.31 

RM 88.89 3D 96.43 5H 93.18 

1C 95.89 3G 97.24 5S 97.60 

1H 96.43 3T 100 6P 99.29 

1L 92.91 4E 90.14 6VC 90.58 

2K 98.40 4N 98.58 6Y 95.86 

 

http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-clubs/hunters-hall-primary/
http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-clubs/hunters-hall-primary/
mailto:info@schooluniformdirect.org.uk
https://www.parenthub.co.uk/


Meaningful May 

 

 

 

England U15s Special Dinner Menu ~ 20th May 

 
 



Non Uniform Day ~ Friday 14th May 

 

Carers Needed 

 



Rocksteady Feel Good Friday KS1 

 

Rocksteady Feel Good Friday KS2 

 

https://rocksteadymusicschool.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=faf1a0e2ff9154e098f061c83&id=49cadb3a7d&e=8e3bea4a50
https://rocksteadymusicschool.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=faf1a0e2ff9154e098f061c83&id=1efebea3fd&e=8e3bea4a50


Road Safety 

Thank you to Mr Brown, our site manager, for installing a new bike/scooter rack in the Rockwell Road entrance. 

We are striving to increase sustainable travel to and from school by encouraging as many families to walk, cycle, 

scoot, skip, run… to and from school. On a serious note though, we are alarmed, at times, by some of the cars 

along Rockwell Road and Alibon Road. Our children’s safety is paramount and we are concerned by the way 

that some drivers manoeuvre their vehicles. This includes turning in the road without regard for pedestrians; 

speeding; parking on zigzag lines; and using abusive language if challenged. Please play your part in keeping 

everybody safe.  

 

 

 

 

 



Online Safety Guides 

 



 



 



 
 


